
June 2009 

 

All Naval Apprentices 

 

Web Notice - RCN Technical Apprentice Reunion 2010 

 

 

The plans are now in full swing in preparation for the RCN Technical Apprentice 

Reunion to be held in Halifax, Nova Scotia, September 15
th
 to 19

th
 2010.  The 

Reunion will be celebrating two major events, the 100
th
 Anniversary of the Royal 

Canadian Navy and the 58
th
 Anniversary of the Technical Apprentice Training 

Program. 

 

The following is the proposed schedule of events: 

 

Wednesday 15
th

  -  Meet and Greet at the Ashburn Golf Club, 6pm until 9pm. 

Registration will occur at this time. 

 

Thursday 16
th

  -  Golf for those so inclined and a free day for others to take in 

the sights of Halifax and surrounding area. 

 

Friday 17
th

  -  Class functions. 

 

Saturday 18
th

  -  Dinner and Dance at the Ashburn Golf Course, 6pm until 

midnight.  Dancing will be to music of the 50s, 60s and 70s. 

 

Sunday 19
th

  -  Chapel Service and Brunch at the Ashburn Golf Course, 9am 

until 11am.  A quick meeting will occur for the next Reunion’s location. 

 

An extra day has been added to the program to allow for a more leisurely stay and the 

opportunity to explore old haunts (if they exist) and the “new-to-you” Halifax.  The 

committee is working on putting together an extensive list of activities to partake 

during your stay.  Such additional activities are dinner theatre, harbour cruise and 

other various tours that are available but not included with the registration cost. 

 

There is an opportunity to relive the train ride to Nova Scotia.  Dave Thomson (04) is 

working on a plan for you to join the train while enroute to Halifax.  More fun and 

enjoyment could be had while traveling across our fair land.  For further information, 

Dave can be contacted at ashmeads@shaw.ca . 

 

A letter will be mailed to all apprentices in September 2009 providing further 

information, including registration and additional activities. 

 

The Reunion Committee is looking forward to seeing you here in Halifax for the 2010 

Reunion celebration. 

mailto:ashmeads@shaw.ca

